
About This Website

Committee rules provide for the maintenance of the website as a means for furthering the
Committee's legislative and oversight 

responsibilities including communicating to Members.

  

By placing information on this website, the Committee on Oversight and Government Reform of
the U.S. House of Representatives does not waive or modify any constitutional, common law, or
other right, privilege, or immunity that it may possess or that may be available to it including, in
particular, the protections that inure to it and its Members under the Speech or Debate Clause
of the Constititution, U.S. Const. art. I, 6, cl. 1.
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